
Far North District Council
Te Hiku Community Board 
(Doubtless Bay Subdivision)
Electing 1 Member

Bill CAMPBELL

My principal place of residence is in the Te Hiku
Community Board  (Doubtless Bay Subdivision)
area.

Bill has been a Doubtless Bay resident for more
than 22 years and is very committed to the
community in which he lives.

His involvement in community activities goes back to the late
1970s, when he was involved in fundraising for a gastroscope
for Dargaville Hospital and subsequently for the Northern
Wairoa Museum building project.
He has since been involved in many community activities and is
currently actively involved in the Doubtless Bay community on a
voluntary basis via Op Shop Encounter, Doubtless Bay Christian
Centre and Civil Defence.
If elected, Bill intends to be a passionate and active voice for his
community on the Te Hiku Community Board.  Being retired, he
has the time to listen to and get to understand what the
concerns of the local community are.  He will do all he can to
get those concerns conveyed to those with the ability to address
them.


